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Rivera, Maribel

From: corphelp

Sent: Monday, April 04, 2011 9:44 AM

To: '‘Armando J Martinez'

Subject: RE: Address Change, Document Number PO6000086862
Attachments: image001.jpg

Thank you for your email,
Your request has been forwarded to the proper section for updating.

Thank You

Cathy Mitchell

Software Scheduling Specialist
Florida Department of State

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a
customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continucusly assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: Armando ] Martinez [mailto:prestige 1@comcast.net)
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 9:11 AM
To: corphelp !

Cc: norteganibillingservice@gmail.com
Subject: RE: Address Change, Document Number PO6000086862

Helio,

We submitted the annual report for NI Billing Services, Inc. on March 14™, 2011 and when we checked on the Sunbiz
page we noticed that the mailing address was incorrect. Can you please remove the suite number from the mailing
address. The correct mailing address is:

PO Box 961559
Miami, FL 33296

We also noticed that the address for the principat of the company was incarrect, It is missing the suite number. Can you
please add the suite number to the principal’s address? The correct info for the principal of the company is:

Title: P
Name: Amparo Blanco
Address: 14341 SW 120 Street Suite 106

City, State, Zip: Miami, Fl 33186

Your assistance with this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Regards,

Armando J Martinez, President
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